
 
 

COVID-19 Guidance on Social Distancing at Work 
OSHA is committed to protecting the health and safety of America’s workers and workplaces during 

these unprecedented times. The agency will be issuing a series of alerts designed to keep workers safe. 

Social (physical) distancing involves maintaining at least six feet of distance between people and is an 

effective way to help reduce the risk of exposure to the coronavirus. The following steps can help 

employers implement social distancing in the workplace: 

 Encourage workers to stay home if they are sick.   

 Isolate any worker who begins to exhibit symptoms until they can either go home or leave to 

seek medical care. 

 Establish flexible worksites (e.g., telecommuting) and flexible work hours (e.g., staggered shifts), 

if feasible. 

 In workplaces where customers are present, mark six-foot distances with floor tape in areas where 

lines form, use drive-through windows or curbside pickup, and limit the number of customers 

allowed at one time.  

 Stagger breaks and rearrange seating in common break areas to maintain physical distance 

between workers. 

 Move or reposition workstations to create more distance, and install plexiglass partitions. 

 Encourage workers to bring any safety and health concerns to the employers’ attention. 

For more information, visit www.osha.gov/coronavirus or call 1-800-321-OSHA (6742). 

OSHA issues alerts to draw attention to  
worker safety and health issues and solutions. 

     •    osha.gov/coronavirus    •   1-800-321-OSHA (6742)   •   @OSHA_DOL 
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